High School Board Updates
August 2021

The members of the National Honor Society partnered with the American Red Cross to host a Blood
Drive. We are proud of our students who worked on this project during the summer in order to help
people who are in need of the donations.

The Dansville High School Marching Band held their pre-season band camp at the end of July. The
students spent time team-building as well as learning their music and marching maneuvers for this
year’s halftime show.

Dansville High School senior Adrienne Rector has been completing Basic Training for the National
Guard this summer. Adrienne will graduate on August 21 as PVT. Adrienne Rector. She will then
participate in Guard activities one weekend per month until she graduates in June.

Members of the Class of 2022 participated in the tradition of painting their “personal” parking spot.
The seniors have enjoyed this activity and we are excited for visitors to see their creative artwork.



